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5th January, 1967 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D.2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, 
U.S.A. 18088. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Very many thanks for your letter and reception 
report of December 20th. 

We are very glad to hear that your reception of 
Radio London was so good on that date and hope that you 
will continue to listen to Big L. 

We have had quite a few reception reports from the 
States lately and from places even further afield. 

Thank you very much for your good wishes. Radio 
London now has well over ten million listeners in this 
country alone and hopes to be on the air for a very long 
time to come. 

Enclosed is a picure of the ship which you may 
like to have, also a QSL card to confirm your reception 
report. 

Yors sincerely, 

CC- c;¡ /11 {. ..Q ` 

Marynret Greville. 

Representatives for RADIO LONDON 


